
Leaders and legislators, 
 
I initially voted in favor of 110 because other drug laws and treatments seemed to fail worldwide. 
 
Very unfortunately it looks in the streets, in statistics, and elsewhere 110 is failing miserably and 
enabling our drug problems to escalate. 
 
110 has been a significantly negative factor to the livability, crime rate, safety, governance, and 
perception of Portland and Oregon. 
 
I urge leaders and legislators to take immediate action to resolve these problems, which is your charge, 
by eliminating or substantially amending 110! 
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Foeller 
 


